
 

 

Our Ref:  BM 
 
Tuesday 19th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GCSE Statistics  
 
I am writing to inform you that your child has been selected to sit an additional GCSE subject.  Due to their 
exceptional progress and attainment in GCSE Mathematics, we will be entering them for the GCSE in Statistics. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity for your child to obtain another GCSE qualification to open further options for 
post-16 education and/or employment. 
 
The content needed to succeed in the qualification is very similar to the content covered in their GCSE 
Mathematics with a couple of additions.  These additions will be taught in an extra lesson on student timetables 
as shown below: 
 

Monday, Period 4, E406 with Mr Dryburgh 
 
The course is assessed by 2 examination papers in the Summer Term, currently timetabled for Wednesday 5th 
June and Monday 17th June – both PM examinations. 
 
Further information on the course can be found at 
https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/qualifications/edexcel-gcses/statistics-2017.html 
 
There is also a resource website that students can use at: 
https://www.mathsgenie.co.uk/statistics.html 
 
Here you can find practice exam papers and the list of additional topics that need to be covered. 

 
If you have any questions please contact me on the details below 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr B Millington 
Acting Head of Mathematics 
b.millington@oldburyacademy.org.uk 
0121 533 3750 Ext 5071 
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